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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

   Thursday, April 6, 2023  
 
 
REBELS!! 

 Exciting news! We will be having a spring egg hunt with prizes today! There will be eggs hidden around the school 
with different tasks inside. All you have to do is complete the task, take a picture of it and return the egg with your 
picture to Mr. Ashmore’s room in 180. Hope to have lots of students participate!! 

 
Music 

 The music department is gearing up for our first spring Café Talent Night on Thursday, May 4th. We are looking for 
performers and are encouraging dance to drama/music to juggling! Sign-up for auditions on the music room 
window. Auditions will take place the week of April 17 – 21. 

 
Special Events Committee 

 We will meet today at lunch in room 103. We have lots to plan!! 
 

Student Council  
 Friendly reminder that this is the LAST DAY for you to declare your candidacy for executive positions on Student 

Council next year. 
 The Google Form closes TODAY at 2:00 p.m. It is available on your grade Google Classroom.  
 If you have any questions – See Mr. Ashmore in room 180. Good Luck to all candidates! 

 
Soul Food 

 Meeting today at lunch in room 146. Today, we will discuss Good Friday and why Christians celebrate Easter. 
Come and join us. All are welcome. 

 
Dance Club 

 Don’t forget, Dance Club is happening TODAY in the Drama Room at lunch. So “Dance on Up” and remember to 
Dance like nobody is watching!! 

 
From the Library 

 It’s time to vote! April is the month that students vote for their favourite White Pine Novel. Did you read at least 
five of the White Pine Books? Voting will take place over the next couple of weeks, so you still have time to get 
some reading in before the vote closes. Each book you read, you can enter a draw for a $50.00 Chapters Card, 
earn a certificate for your portfolio and points towards your school letter and win other prizes. 

 There’s still time to read and help your favourite teacher win bragging rights. Come sign out a book today! 


